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In This Issue 

· AGM Minutes in Brief 

· Minutes in Brief 

· Patchs 

· Community Activities 
Booklet 

· New Members 

 

We would like to welcome: 

Dr Odeyinka & Dr Khan 

 

We would like to say farewell to: 

Dr Lawal, Dr Hassan, Dr Dedat & 

                        Peter Hutchinson 



 
· Prior to the meeting Kevin Dean was remembered: He was a very valued 
  member of our PPG and we send our condolences to all his family.  
 
* Election of Officers: Chair—Mrs Pauline Quinn, Secretary - Mrs Carol O’Brien, 
 Treasurer   - Mr David Cockett.  
 
* The Secretary’s and Treasurer’s report for the previous year was circulated to 
 members present.  
 
* Aims of the group & activities for the coming year: 
 
 To resource funds for a second edition of the Community Activities Booklet  
 
 To produce 4 online newsletters  
 
 To put newsletters on Facebook  
 
 Flu clinics – to advertise the importance around having your vaccination at the 
 practice in July’s newsletter  
 
 To conduct a practice survey  
 
 To continue our Facebook presence  
 
 Post all our meetings and minutes on the website  
 
 Post advertising for PPG members on the information screen in the waiting area, 
 noticeboard, perspex screen around reception, Facebook and newsletter . 
 
 To work with the practice for the benefit of all patients.  
 
* Meetings shall be held 4 times for year: Tuesday 25th April 1.30pm, Tuesday 18th 
 July 1.30pm, Tuesday 7th November 1.30pm and an AGM at the beginning of 
 2024.   



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

January Minutes In Brief 

 
 * Online Consultations: An online consultation service is available through 

Patchs  This system is for both adults and children and asks a few simple 
questions to get you the help you need quickly.  Patchs can be accessed at 
www.ghmg.org.uk.  Please see full information within this newsletter. 

 
 * It was advised that Tuesday and Wednesday (Dr Ireland) evening 
   appointments are available to book  via Reception. 
 
 * Phlebotomy clinic is available on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday evening 
  and can be booked through our Reception  
 
 * Prebookable appointments can be booked 3 and 7 days in advance  
 
 * A practice survey will be discussed at the next meeting  
 
 * The practice can book patients a same day appointment at the Acute 
  Respiratory Hub at St Peters Centre, if they have a cough, fever, sore throat  
  or nasal congestion. This reduces pressures on the practice throughout 
  winter.  
 
 * Saturday telephone appointments are available with a clinical pharmacist for 
  medication reviews/ queries.  







 



sarah.lord@nhs.net 




